
 

 

 

School Lunches 
 

All children will have a cooked school lunch where they are supervised.  A hot meal is 

provided and a vegetarian alternative is on the menu. We have a kitchen on each site and 

produce lunch onsite. We expect children to know how to use a knife and fork and how to sit 

at a table.  

 

Please ensure you inform us if your child has a dietary need, whether for religious or 

medical reasons.   

 

All children are expected to eat lunches provided by the school. These will be provided 

free of charge in line with the government Universal Infant Free School Meals Policy for 

YR-Y2. Parents in Year 3 and upwards will be required to pay for school lunches, unless 

they claim Free School Meals benefit. 

Please sign below to confirm your acceptance of your child having THS lunches that will 

be free of charge under the Universal Infant Free School Meal grant until the end of year 

2.  

From Year 3, parents will be charged for the cost of lunch which is currently £2.80.  

Childs name:  ________________________________________________ 

Class:  ________________________________________________ 

Parent name: ________________________________________________ 
 
Parent Signature: ______________________________________________ 


